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As the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation continues to evolve, the health, well-being and safety of our employees and 
community residents remains our primary concern.  At this time, the Hamlet office and Department of Healthy Living 
will be closed and all non-essential staff will be working from home.  These office closures are effective tomorrow, 
Thursday March 19, 2020 through to April 7, 2020. The Hamlet will continue to monitor the situation and will provide 
updates and additional information as it becomes available. 

Municipal Services 

Essential services will continue to be delivered. This includes water and wastewater services, household waste collection 
and general maintenance of roads.  

While we continue to deliver essential services, we request all residents to conserve water to help reduce the burden on 
our Municipal Services staff.   

For future updates, the Hamlet will continue to notify the public through: 

• Website at: www.cambridgebay.ca  
• Facebook at: Municipality of Cambridge Bay 
• Facebook: Cambridge Bay News 
• Radio: Ovayok Broadcasting Society - 97.7 CFBI 
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